
Valerie Oorthuys <townplanner@townofbolton.com>

Fwd: with the lot plan !

1 message

odile smith <fairytalebriards@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 18, 2022 at 10:00 AM
To: Valerie Oorthuys <townplanner@townofbolton.com>

Hi Valerie

This is the neighbor whose house is seen in the picture. As requested here is his feedback on the garage proposal. 
I understood that an email from this family was what was needed. If not, please let me know so that we are ready with all
the parts for the next hearing and get that approval !

thank you


odile


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: <Terryet@comcast.net>

Date: Fri, Apr 15, 2022 at 6:30 AM

Subject: Re: with the lot plan !

To: odile smith <fairytalebriards@gmail.com>


Good morning Odile,

As property owners of 15 Millbrook Lane, Bolton MA. and abutters of your property, we agree to
the 10’ variance for your garage depicted in the lot plan within this email.  Good luck with your
project….

Terry and Irene Tvrdik

15 Millbrook Lane, Bolton MA.

508.735.5941

On 04/13/2022 1:57 PM odile smith <fairytalebriards@gmail.com> wrote:

for your reference. 

odile
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